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Bourdet, Amanda@Energy

Subject: FW: Invite to serve as panelist at CEC's Nov 29 hearing

From: Folwarkow, Scott <Scott.Folwarkow@valero.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 1:15 PM

To: Gallardo, Noemi@Energy <noemi.gallardo@energy.ca.gov>
Subject: Invite to serve as panelist at CEC's Nov 29 hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Gallardo,

Thank you for the invitation for Valero to provide industry input for the November 29, informational hearing on
California Gasoline Price Spikes, Refinery Operations and Transitioning to a Clean Transportation Fuels Future. We agree
with your acknowledgement that there are information sharing constraints imposed by federal and State anti-trust laws
that would make our direct participation of limited value. However, we are supportive of efforts by the Western States
Petroleum Association to discuss more broadly the California energy market and to bring industry experts to participate
in this hearing.

Sincerely,

Scott Folwarkow

Valero

1215 K Street, Suite 2012
Sacramento, CA 95814
916-400-4358

From: Gallardo, Noemi@Energy <noemi.gallardo@energy.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 3:13 PM

To: Gallardo, Noemi@Energy <noemi.gallardo@energy.ca.gov>
Subject: Invite to serve as panelist at CEC's Nov 29 hearing
Importance: High

Hello Refinery Executives,

Please see the attached invitation from CEC Chair Hochschild to participate as panelists at the California Energy
Commission (CEC)’s upcoming hearing on California Gasoline Price Spikes, Refinery Operations and Transitioning to a
Clean Transportation Fuels Future. The hearing will be help in-person on Tuesday, November 29 from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m. at the Rosenfeld Room in the Warren-Alquist building and will have a remote option via Zoom.

Here is the link to the CEC webpage that contains more details about the hearing:
https://www.energy.ca.gov/event/workshop/2022-11/commissioner-hearing-california-gasoline-price-spikes-refinery-

operations

Please reach out to me with questions and to RSVP, preferably by Friday, November 18.



Sincerely,

Noemi Otilia Osuna Gallardo (she/her/ella)
Chief of Staff for Chair Hochschild

916.661.8130 and noemi.gallardo@energy.ca.gov




